Public Notice

Shenango Valley Shuttle Service
DBE GOALS FOR FEDERAL FISCAL YEAR 2024-26

In accordance with requirements of the U. S. Department of Transportation as set forth in 49. C.F.R.
Part 26, as amended, Shenango Valley Shuttle Service (SVSS) hereby announces its proposed Federal
Fiscal Year 2024-26 goal of 2.1% for Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation. A
description of how the goal was determined is available for review during normal business hours, for 30
calendar days following the date of notice by contacting Jill Boozer, Executive Director, SVSS, 2495
Highland Road, Hermitage, PA 16148, (724) 981-1561. Written comments on the goals will be accepted
for 45 calendar days after publication of this notice. Firms interested in contracting opportunities are
encouraged to contact Jill Boozer at the above address. Comments may also be directed to:

Federal Transit Administration, Region Il|
Attn: Civil Rights Officer

1760 Market Street, Suite 500
Philadelphia, PA 19103-4124



